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B Lloyd's Heglister of OShipping,

Yokohama, 11lth June 1954,

The Surveyors,
KORE

Dear Sirs,

T

5.5, "STOCKSUN"

/e are in receipt of your letter of 9th
inst,, concerning the above named vessel, with enclosure

of London's letter of 1lst inst,

We are already investigating whether the

vessel is being broken up, as per copy of our letter

attached to Messrs, Nishi Shoji K.K,.

On receipt of an answer from that Coy we

Yours faithifully,

For the Surveyors




